Chairman’s Announcements Malmesbury Area Board 5 November 2014

Emergency Planning Workshop

| am pleased to report that we had representatives from 14 of the 20 parishes that
make up Malmesbury Community Area at the Emergency Planning Workshop held in
October.

It was an informative evening and parishes appeared fired up to get to grips with
their emergency plans whether it was a refresh or starting from scratch.

Whether your parish attended this event or not | would urge parishes/town councils
to commit to undertaking this work. The Head of Public Protection, Surriya
Subramaniam Surriya.subramaniam@wiltshire.gov.uk has invited parishes to submit
their plans as soon as they are completed and to contact his team should they need
specific advice.

A wealth of information is available on-line and Miranda can forward (on request) a
copy of the guidelines discussed on the night to parishes who were unable to attend
the event.

| would also like to thank Sherston parish council for hosting the event.



